
December 1, 2022 

The Shibuya Ikueikai Foundation 

 

Donation of “Tickets for the teamLab Fukuyama Castle Light 
Festival” 

 

On November 30, 2022, at Fukuyama City Hall, we donated 26,000 tickets for 

the “teamLab Fukuyama Castle Light Festival” for all elementary school children 

in Fukuyama City as part of our efforts to help children, who will lead the next 

generation, learn more about the history of Fukuyama Castle and Fukuyama 

City with the aim of passing down the attractive aspects of Fukuyama to the 

next generation and nurture a rich sensibility. The festival was held as the finale 

of the project celebrating 400th anniversary of Fukuyama Castle. 

At the donation ceremony, Mr. Shigehiro Komaru handed over the ticket 

donation list to Mr. Naoki Edahiro, Mayor of Fukuyama City. We received a 

certificate of appreciation from Mayor Naoki Edahiro, and Mr. Miyoshi Masaaki, 

Superintendent of Education also expressed his gratitude for our strong 

support. 

 

 



 (From left to right: Managing and Administrative Director Teruko Komaru, Administrative 

Director Shigehiro Komaru of the Shibuya Ikueikai Foundation, and Mr. Naoki Edahiro, 

Mayor of Fukuyama City) 


